
TO:  Salem Senior Citizens 

 

FROM: Pam Henry 

 

DATE:  July 9, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Salem Senior Luncheon/Picnic  

 

 

Dear Salem Senior Citizens: 

The Salem Senior Citizens is having a luncheon/picnic on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. at the 

Witch Meadow Campground.  We hope to see you there.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Pam Henry, Senior Liaison 

 

 


